
 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

VINZA CAPITAL MANAGEMENT ANNOUNCES CLOSING OF PRIVATE PLACEMENT 

July 5, 2023 – Vancouver, BC – Vinza Capital Management Inc. (the “Company”) is pleased to 
announce that it has completed a non-brokered private placement (the “Offering”) pursuant to 
which it has issued an aggregate of 4,100,000 common shares (each, a “Share”) at a price of $0.05 
per Share for gross proceeds of $205,000.   

The Company intends to use the proceeds from the Offering for general working capital 
purposes. 

The Shares issued under the Offering are subject to a statutory hold period expiring four months 
and one day from the date of closing. 

None of the securities sold in connection with the Offering will be registered under the United 
States Securities Act of 1933, as amended, and no such securities may be offered or sold in the 
United States absent registration or an applicable exemption from the registration requirements. 
This news release shall not constitute an offer to sell or the solicitation of an offer to buy nor shall 
there be any sale of the securities in any jurisdiction in which such offer, solicitation or sale would 
be unlawful. 

For further information contact: 

Eric Boehnke 
Chief Executive Officer 
P:  (604) 307-4274 
E: eric@trenchantcapital.net  


